
 

17th January 2022 

Dear Alumni,  

I would like to inform you that I will be leaving my current position as the Principal of Bishop 

Hall Jubilee School, effective 1st September 2022.  

During my time as the Principal of the school, I have had the privilege of interacting with alumni 

from different generations and have been extremely touched by your love and generosity in giving 

back to the school, a place we all hold dear. Your support, whether it was through donations, time, 

knowledge, resources, or connections, has helped the school and Jubileans grow and develop 

through a variety of occasions to excel and shine. I humbly thank you. 

 

Having served here for more than a quarter century, I would like to venture forward to discover 

new horizons. Finally, I would like to extend my warmest wishes for the school’s 60th Anniversary. 

I hope BHJS can remain strong, grow, and glow, as Jubileans soldier on in the years to come. I 

wish BHJS continued success, and every one of you good health, much happiness, and a fulfilling 

life. May God’s richest blessings be with you and your families.  

 

Thank you all.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Lily Wong 

 


